
Meet a Rabbi 

Rabbi Chaim Eisen speaks about the Theodicy in Judaism  

 

On 8 March from 10:00-12:30h 

Rabbi Chaim Eisen will speak about the intriguing utterance in Isaiah 12:1, 

 

“I will give thanks unto Thee, O Lord, for Thou wast angry with me...” 

 

On the basis of this text Rabbi Eisen will talk about the theodicy in Judaism. After his lecture there 

will be ample time for discussion and meeting.  

 

The lecture will take place at the PThU, room 1E24. 

 

 

 

 

Eveline van Staalduine-Sulman (VU) 

Dineke Houtman (PThU) 

Henk Bakker (VU – Baptisten Seminarium) 


